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June 3, 2025
Eric Babson
babson@math.ucdavis.edu
1094 Cragmont Avenue
Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about social security.
Acting SSA Commissioner Dudek in March ended Enumeration Be-

yond Entry- a program used by millions annually which has left many peo-
ple without social security numbers. Mr Dudek is singularly unsuited to
management with a history vindictive demotions, unauthorized release of
information and threats to suspend all agency operations to get his way.
The only plausible justification is to create significant hardship for large
numbers of (legal) immigrants but perhaps he just felt like breaking some-
thing to see what would happen. Without a SSN people are not able to
work or get a driver’s license. The change was made suddenly and with
little planning so that forms are now incorrect and many people in limbo.

Please assure me that you will support government functionality

My pride in the US derives in part from rational governance.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


